From the Principals Desk

October 19th, 2023

We are growing as Catholics in the Image of Jesus Christ through Worship, Formation and Community.

Outdoor Rosary

God was with us today and the entire school went outside to say the rosary. It was a wonderful experience filled with prayer. Fr. Dan led us in this faith-filled activity.





Trunk or Treat

Forms are due tomorrow

Sign up by tomorrow to be a part of our Trunk or Treat on Friday, October 27th from 6:30-7:30. Cars may start arriving for set up by 6:00pm. So far, we have 32 cars!



Come for some fun and trick or treating New this year: Concessions and a 50/50 raffle!

See the attached form for registration information



TRUNK OR TREAT 2023.pdf

Download 89.2 KB

Middle School Pumpkin Contest

Middle schoolers must bring in their pumpkins (and ideas!) with a base coat already done, by Monday!

Chili Cook-Off



Our Annual St. Leonard Chili Cook-Off will be held on Saturday 11/11/23 from 4:30-7:30pm in the school gym. We need parents and student volunteers to make this event successful! There are volunteer opportunities Thursday 11/10, Friday 11/11, and Saturday 11/12. There are typically over 350 people that attend this event. No experience needed to volunteer, because Chili-Cook-Off Task Force members will be leading you. Thanks for making

this a fun family and community event! Please contact Heidi Weidner at 414-418-6578 or hebares@hotmail.com with any questions.

Chili Cook-Off Sign Up

St. Leonard Sports - Volleyball Spotlight

8th grade teams off to the Seton

The 8th grade girls are currently in 4th place in their division A league games. They are playing extremely well and have received an invitation to the Seton Tournament (a statewide tournament of Catholic school teams). They are extremely excited to play in this prestigious tourney. On Monday at 1:30, St. Leonard will be hosting an all school pep assembly to show them our school spirit, wish them luck and cheer them on as they display their skills. Next



Elizabeth Seton Volleyball Championship

Tuesday, Oct. 24, the team will be playing in their opening rounds of pool play. Their first game is at 5:30 at the Milwaukee Sting Center. They will play three matches that evening and if they make it to the top 16, they will play again on Thursday, Oct. 26 (they have a really good chance to advance). Come cheer on your 8th grade girls on Tuesday, Oct. 24 at 5:30 at Milwaukee Sting. The noise of the crowd will be beneficial to their great play. Don't forget to wear St Leonard spirit wear if you decide to come. Good luck girls.

Also, one of the boys from 8th grade plays volleyball for St. Alphonsus and he is also playing in the Seton on Monday night. We would like to celebrate him as well so he will also be part of our assembly and we wish him luck in the tourney.

6th grade girls

It has been a wonderful volleyball season for the 6th grade girls team. All their hard work is paying off, especially with their ball control and serving skills. They have come together as a team and it has been a delight to see. A highlight of our season was a compliment the team received from a referee about their positive attitudes and impressive sportsmanship. They are growing both as players and as stewards of their Catholic faith. Way to go girls!

5th grade girls

The fifth-grade girls volleyball team played in the St. John Vinney Tournament last week. They played strong on Tuesday night, winning the first game. They then faced the top-seeded team on Thursday in the bracket portion of the Tournament, the St. Leonard/St Joes girls kept it close playing very well as a team. The team continues to improve each week.

Teacher Wish Lists

There are many items that teachers would love to have for their classrooms to help our kids be the best students they can be. This year, we've listed those items on an <u>Amazon Wishlist</u>. However, these items do not need to be purchased directly through Amazon. Click the link below under the teacher you'd like to purchase items for. Please purchase an item to be delivered to your home, and you can bring that item to school. When the teacher receives the item, they will update their Wishlist if it does not automatically update. Thank you in advance for your generosity. If you have any questions, please reach out – <u>jenburau@live.com</u>.



Teacher Wishlists 2023-24.docx

☑ tinyurl.com

Teacher Conferences Dinner Sign Up

St. Leonard's Home and School tradition is to provide dinner for our teachers during teacher conferences, please sign up to help contribute next week Wednesday or Thursday here: <u>Teacher</u> Conferences Brown Bag Dinner



Teacher Conference Dinner

Its time once again to show our appreciation for our fabulous St.

Leonard School teachers by providing them a meal during
conferences! Per teacher request and due to the limited time they
have to eat, we're scaling back this year's dinner to be grab and go
brown bag style on Wednesday evening with leftovers for Thursday.

☑ signupgenius.com

SEE Training

Safe Environment Education scheduled for St. Leonard

We are hosting a Safe Environment Education session at **St. Leonard on Tuesday, October 24, 2023 at 6:30 pm in the Gathering Space**. Pre-registration is required and takes about an hour. You can register for any upcoming Safe Environment session here: https://milwaukee.cmgconnect.org/

Safe Environment certification is required for all parish staff and volunteers, 18 and up, who interact with minors in any capacity. Awareness sessions give attendees the skills and resources to become advocates for child safety, both in our Catholic parishes and schools as well as in our communities.

If you have any questions or need additional assistance, please contact Lisa Jachimiec at: 262-679-1773, ext. 52 or lisa.jachimiec@stleonards.org.

Upcoming Dates

